
Medicare Open Enrollment 
October 15 -December 7 

Senior LinkAge Line Can Help 
 

Even if you are happy with your Medicare plan, it is important to review your plan every year 

to make sure everything you need is still covered. Plans can change year to year. 

 Some plans are no longer available, while new plans may be an option.  

 Plan premiums and prescription drug coverage may change.  

 You might qualify to receive help to cover Medicare costs. 

To make sure your call goes as smoothly and quickly as possible be sure to have the following 

items ready when you call: 

 Your Medicare Card  

 Your username and password for the Medicare.gov website  

 A list of medications you are taking including dosages and quantity 

Medicare can be complicated, but you are not alone. Senior LinkAge Line® can help you find 

the best plan for you. Though we are not providing in-person meetings during the COVID-19 

pandemic, we can still help by phone at:  

800-333-2433 
Monday-Friday, from 8:00 am to 4:30 pm 

 

 

 

The Senior LinkAge Line® is a free, statewide service of the Minnesota 
Board on Aging in partnership with Central MN Council on Aging. The 

Senior LinkAge Line helps older Minnesotans and caregivers find 
answers and connect to the services and support they need. 

Funded in part by Minnesota Board on Aging & United Way of Central Minnesota 

http://www.cmcoa.org/

